

This Inspiring Volunteer Award is presented to

Paul McInneny

In recognition of their contribution on 7 June 2023 as a Volunteer Manager with

AdvoCard

Paul J Wilson
Chief Officer of
Volunteer Edinburgh







June 2023

Dear AdvoCard

Many thanks for submitting an **Inspiring Volunteers Awards 2023** nomination for **Paul McInneny** in the category **of Paul Bennett Volunteer Manager of the Year.**

We were delighted to get such an amazing response to this category. The nominations were truly compelling, so thank you for taking the time to contribute to this.

Please find enclosed a certificate for **Paul McInneny** We would be very grateful if you could pass it on to them with our warmest congratulations and thanks for their contribution as a volunteer.

Unfortunately, it simply is not possible for us to invite every award recipient to the event at the City Chambers due to the limits on the capacity of the venue. Whether or not they are presented at the City Chambers every volunteer receiving an award is indeed truly inspiring.

You may wish to organise your own recognition event, or social to celebrate your volunteers' achievements.

If you have any queries at all, please email events@volunteeredinburgh.org.uk

Best wishes,

Jason

Jason McCann
Events Co-ordinator
Jason.mccann@volunteeredinburgh.org.uk

Volunteer Edinburgh, 222 Leith Walk, Edinburgh, EH6 5EQ